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Vang, Duabchi L - DNR

From: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 11:40 AM
To: Neal, Michael
Subject: Commercial Property 02-17-587803 -NTP with SI

Hi Michael, 
 
I reviewed the SIWP that was submitted without a fee for this site in Menomonie and you may proceed with the SI 
activities. Please keep in mind that an evaluation for emerging contaminants (i.e. PFAS) will be needed before the site 
can be closed. 
 
Thank you 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Duabchi (Dee) Vang 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (715) 492-1213 
duabchi.vang@wisconsin.gov 
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